October 9, 2015

By Derek Pridemore

Our team is still debating on artificial muscles versus motors. Until the right size sheath
comes in and we can test the contraction ratio for artificial muscles we will not know if they
will work for this project. The sheath will be in next week so we will make our decision then.
The equations for calculating the motors were found, but we need to talk to Dr. Clark to
make sure we are on the right track.



